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Ms. Angela Marconi           
Director, Division of Air Quality 
Delaware Department of Natural Resources and Environmental Control 
715 Grantham Lane 
New Castle, Delaware  19720 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
 Enclosed is the final report for the Delaware title V program evaluation conducted by my staff 
this fiscal year.  I would like to thank you, and your staff for their cooperation and support in 
conducting the evaluation in a remote format.  I look forward to our continued collaboration and 
success in the Title V program. 
 
 If you have any questions regarding the report, please do not hesitate to contact me at 215-814-
2178, or have your staff contact Matthew Willson at 215-814-5795 or willson.matthew@epa.gov. 

 
 

      
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Cristina Fernández, Director 
      Air & Radiation Division 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Ms. Amy Mann 
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